
 

TO ALL MEMBERS OF TVSC 

Now is the time to come to the aid of our club. At the October 

30 meeting the floor will be open for nominations for all 

positions on the board. President, Vice President, Treasurer, 

Record Secretary and Membership Chair. While some 

members have filed to run for some of the positions all 

positions are open. Elections will be held on November 20 

meeting. 

 

 

Monday, October 30 is our extra meeting on the 5th 

Monday.  Doors open 5:15. BYOB. Soda and water served. It 

is our HALLOWEEN PARTY. COME IN COSTUMES.  Prizes for 

best costume are $100 for first, $75 for second and $50 for 

third place. Prizes will be awarded after 

meeting.  Entertainment by Pat Atkinson and Sherry.  

 

 

All Holiday Gala tickets have been sold. If you want to placed 

on wait list please see Art Schaeffer at the meeting. 

 

Mary Ann Bale, President TVSC  

  



  

 


